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May 28, 2008 

Y-BY Rental 

Attention: Matt Zeno 

 

Dear Mr. Zeno: 

On behalf of the Bryn Mawr Running Club and the ALS Hope Foundation, we want to thank you for 
your generous support of the 12th Annual Out and Back Party Run held on Friday, April 25, 2008.  
The race was a huge success, with more than 1,000 people participating.  The tent and lighting 
looked amazing on the grounds of Lemon Hill Mansion.  Your support and cooperation contributed 
greatly to the event’s success and is appreciated enormously by the club, the race committee and the 
Corrigan Family. 

We are delighted to report that the 2008 Out and Back Party Run raised nearly $40,000 for the ALS 
Hope Foundation, bringing our total contribution to ALS Hope to over $100,000.  ALS Hope is a 
clinical research and educational center at the nationally acclaimed MDA/ALS Center of Hope at 
Drexel University College of Medicine.  This clinic has been providing a “multidisciplinary approach” to 
care for patients with ALS (Lou Gehrig’s Disease) and their families in the Greater Philadelphia 
metropolitan area since 1984.  The ALS Hope Foundation is working to ensure that this clinic can 
continue to offer access to clinical trials of promising therapeutics and maintain its work at the 
forefront  of clinical ALS research.  Thanks to the commitment and generosity of our sponsors, the 
fundraising efforts of the Bryn Mawr Running Club and its members will go a long way toward 
achieving these goals. 

Please join us for refreshments and the formal donation ceremony at the Bryn Mawr Running 
Company, 828 W. Lancaster Avenue in Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania on Wednesday, June 18, 2008 at 
approximately 8 pm. (after the BMRC Prediction Run).  Dr. Jeffrey Deitch, Ph.D., Managing Director 
of the ALS Hope Foundation, will give a brief presentation about how our contributions benefit their 
patients and their ongoing research involving ALS.  We hope you can make it.   

Thank you again for your generous contribution. 

Best regards. 

Very truly yours, 

Cheryl Bishop 


